Catholic Education Centre



116 George Street Thebarton SA 5031 PO Box 179 Torrensville Plaza South Australia 5031

> Telephone: (08) 8301 6600 Facsimile: (08) 8301 6611

ISD: 61 8 8301 6600

Email: director@ceo.adl.catholic.edu.au www.ceo.adl.catholic.edu.au

VT\SE\CES:RESEARCH:GHIGGS

Mr G A Higgs University of South Australia Division of Education, Arts and Social Sciences Magill Campus MAGILL SA 5072

Dear Mr Higgs

I am writing in response to your letter seeking permission to approach Catholic secondary schools in South Australia to collect information for your research on possible selves and the motivation of high school students.

I am happy to approve your request. This approval is subject to the confidentiality of any of our schools, staff and students being maintained in any publication or presentation of your findings, as indicated in your letter. It will also be necessary to gain the approval of principals of the schools and individuals whom you propose to include in your research.

I wish you well in your research and would be most interested in receiving a copy of your findings.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

ALLAN DOOLEY DIRECTOR

November 99

Mentoony.